Windmill Cottage
Duntisbourne Abbotts
Cirencester
Gloucestershire

GL7 7JN

19 March 2015

Attention: Ms Jennifer Chivers
Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden
5 St Pancras Square

London

NIC 4AG

Dear Ms Chivers

GLAZING TO 15 SWINTON STREET LONDON WC1X 9NL
FOR LORA AND GEORGE NIKOLOVA (YOUR REF: 21 04/7819/P)

Further to your email dated 6 February 2015 advising me that the application for
installation of double glazing to the above listed property is likely to be recommended for
refusal, | am making an amendment to install secondary glazing.

I therefore enclose four copies of the following information for your consideration:

1. Drawings 1 and 2 showing the locations of windows W1 to W12 and door D1 on plans,
elevations and sections

2. Drawing 4 showing larger details and a description of the proposed secondary glazing

3. Amended Design and Access Statement

4. Amended Heritage Statement

If you require any clarification or additional information, please contact me by email:
michael2lowe @btinternet.com

Yours sincerely,

Michael Lowe
Architect

Copy: Lora and George Nikolova



